
WHAM! (for Kindergarten through 5th grade 
kiddos) meets on Wednesday, March 2, 
6:30pm. They will be learning all about Ash 
Wednesday and Lent. At 7:00pm they will go to 
our Ash Wednesday worship service. Families 

of WHAM! kids are encouraged to join in worship as well. 

 

WE WELCOME YOU and thank you for worshiping with us today. 
We’re glad you’re here! Please be sure to sign our Ritual of Friendship 
book, located at the end of the pew. 
 

PRAYER CONCERNS - If you have a prayer concern, or you would 
like to request a pastoral visit, please complete the prayer card found in 
the pews and place it in the offering plate. 
 

STAY INFORMED - Church announcements and activities are shared 
through weekly emails. If you would like to be added to our e-mail and 
newsletter list, please send your contact information to 
pumc@plainfieldumc.com. 

Sun. 02/27 6:30p Youth Group (JBFH) 

Mon. 02/28 11:30a Lunch Bunch (In Person and Zoom) 

 6:30p Administrative Council (In Person and Zoom) 

Tue. 03/01 7:00p Membership & Outreach (Zoom) 

Wed. 03/02 8:15a Men’s Lenten Breakfast (Southern Belles) 

 6:30p WHAM! (Rm 202) 

 7:00p Ash Wednesday Worship 

PUMC CALENDAR OF EVENTS   
February 27 through March 5, 2022 

PLAINFIELD UNITED METHODIST CHURCH            
AT WORK 

 

Stay tuned for more details and       
registration information. It will be here     
before we know it!!  (I know I’m excit-

ed and can hardly wait!) 

*CLOSING HYMN              “Be Thou My Vision”                 UMH #451         
 

*BENEDICTION 
 

 POSTLUDE       “In Quietness and Confidence”                        -Bach 
                                                                         arranged by Thompson                                       

All parents of middle or high school 
aged kids are invited to the third special 
Zoom Parenting Forums led  by Pastor 
Dick and Pastor Sherry! 
       Monday, Mar 7 at 7:00pm 
We want to hear about the joys and struggles 

you are experiencing parenting these days and learn more about 
how we can minister to you and your family. You’ll also connect with 
other parents in the same boat. It will be an informal time to talk   
together, guided by the pastors. Join us for a few minutes or the 
whole hour! Please contact Pastor Sherry                     
                        (sherry.steele@plainfieldumc.com)  
to let us know you will be attending and to receive the Zoom link. 

The Men’s Breakfast Group is open to men of all ages. The men enjoy 
fellowship over coffee and breakfast. This is a time when 
friendships have been developed, particularly for those 
new to the community or church.  
 

During the season of Lent, join us each Wednesday 
morning, March 2 through April 13 at 8:15AM for our 
Lenten Breakfasts. We will meet at Southern Belles, 
15051 S. Van Dyke Rd. in Plainfield.  

New Adult Study – All are encouraged to join in our 
Lenten Book Study. We’ll be reading Rev. Adam 
Hamilton’s book “The Lord’s Prayer: The Mean-
ing and Power of the Prayer Jesus Taught.” Most 
Christians know the Lord’s Prayer by heart. We pray 
it often, at different times and in different settings. We 
remember it as the prayer that Jesus taught his     
disciples. But do we really understand and appreciate 
the meaning and power of its words, what we ask of 
God each time we pray it? In this class, we’ll be guided to really 
know―and really pray―the Lord’s Prayer. We’ll explore each of 
its rich lines and their meaning in the Bible, illuminating what we 
ask of God and what we ask of ourselves through its words. And 
we’ll see how to use it as a pattern for our own prayer life. Study 
the book on your own or join one of two classes: Adult Sunday 
Class beginning March 6 through April 10 at 9:50am-10:45 in 
room 206 or Monday’s Lunch Bunch beginning March 7 
through April 11 from 11:30am-1pm in the Fellowship Hall 
AND on Zoom. Contact Pastor Sherry at                                  
sherry.steele@plainfieldumc.com for more information.  

mailto:sherry.steele@plainfieldumc.com


     

WE WELCOME YOU! 
 
*Indicates congregation stands 
 ”The Faith We Sing (soft-cover, black)     

Worship & Song (soft-cover, green)  

 

  
PRELUDE                         “Prelude in C”                                   -Bach 
 

 GREETING AND ANNOUNCEMENTS      
 

*CALL TO WORSHIP 
 Like the disciples, we want to please God in our words 
 and actions. 
 This is the Son, the Beloved; may we listen to him! 
 Like the disciples, we want to have the right answers and    
 be on the right side. 
 This is the Son, the Beloved; may we listen to him! 
 Like the disciples, we sometimes think we know better, 
 that our ways are better. 
 This is the Son, the Beloved; may we listen to him! 
 We are the disciples of Christ Jesus; 
 May we follow the One who leads us into life. Amen.  
 
*HYMN               “When Morning Gilds the Skies”               UMH #185            
 

 SHARING SIGNS OF PEACE AND LOVE 
 

 CHILDREN’S TIME                                                MickeySue Traver                                                                
              TFWS #2233 “Where Children Belong”  

 
 SPECIAL MUSIC          “It Is Well with My Soul”          -Judy Bartels,                     
                                   Sherry Steele, Fritz Bartels, Don Habersberger 
 

 PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE 
 Sharing Joys and Concerns 
 Pastoral Prayer 
 Lord’s Prayer                                                           UMH #895    
 

GOSPEL READING                                                      Luke 9:28-36 
                                                                         
 SERMON                      “Listen To Him”                 Rev. Dick Wisdom     
  
 WORSHIP IN TITHES AND OFFERING    
   Offertory           “Lasset Uns mit Jesu”              Ziehen- -Bach       
  *Doxology                                                  UMH #94                                                         
  *Prayer of Dedication 
 

Rev. Dick Wisdom, Senior Pastor             
Rev. Sherry Steele, Minister of  Faith Formation 
Rev. Fritz Bartels, Retired Pastor in Residence 

SPECIAL NOTICE:  Due to the pandemic, we will not 
be resuming Nursery Care or Playful Praise at 
this time. Children are welcome and encour-
aged to be in worship. Worship bags and     
clipboards are available at the back of the 
sanctuary. Stop and pick one up for your little 
one(s)!. 

15114 S. Illinois Street, 
Plainfield, IL 60544 
Phone:  815-436-9651 
www.plainfieldumc.com 

 

PLEASE REFERENCE YOUR E-NEWS TO 
SEE THE CURRENT PRAYER LIST. THEN 

TAKE A FEW MINUTES TO PRAY FOR 
THOSE LISTED. 

 

If you have a prayer concern, e-mail us at plainfieldumc.com. We 
will pray for you either privately or we will share your request with 
the congregation via constant contact. 
 

Because we are not all together, it is hard to know when to 
take someone off of the prayer list. Please notify the church 
office when something changes.  Thank You!! 

On March 20, 2022 at 8:30a & 11:00a worship, 
we will again welcome New  Members to PUMC. 
If you would like to become a member or if you 
have any questions regarding membership, feel 
free to contact the church office by phone (815-

436-9651) or send us an e-mail to pumc@plainfieldumc.com. 

Senior High Coffee House - All Senior 
High Youth are invited on the first Sunday of 
the month at 6:00PM to 8:00PM for Coffee 
House in Friendship Hall. Join us March 6  for 
coffee, hot cocoa, tea, snacks, games, music, 
and more! We had 17 youth at our first get 
together in February. Lets see if we can top that on March 6th. 
Come - join us for a great evening of fun and fellowship! 

 

February 27,  
2022,   

8:30am 


